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Comments: To whom it may concern!

The hwy 108 and Hwy 4 snowmobile areas have been a significant part of the California snowmobile culture and
economy for decades! You need to keep all current areas open for over snow usage! No need to close or change
anything! Your plans to do so not only effect the tax &amp; fee paying Americans who love to recreate in these
areas, you effect there free will and there ability to enjoy the outdoors! You will also effect the economies of all of
the foothill and mountain towns! Snowmobiliers. cabin owners, back country skiers and boarders all go to these
area to ride and have for years! If you close these areas down, they will not go up the hill anymore, they willl not
stop and buy gas in strawberry, they will not rent cabins in Arnold, they will not buy snowmobile registrations, or
snow park passes! Cabin owners will not go up so the service business's in the mountain towns will fail' You are
not just effecting a few snowmobiliers! You are effecting American citizens ability to live, proposer, and enjoy
themselves! The government of this country should never take actions that effect so many people negatively!
Especially when the opposition is fueled by the elite environmentalists agenda !!



